
Dear Friends,
The campus is once again beginning to fill up with old and new faces! Welcome to those of you starting your first 
semester at Northwest and welcome back to everyone else! I trust that you all had a refreshing Christmas vacation and 
are ready to hit the ground running on Monday. It's going to be a great semester!!

Next Week in Chapel
Monday | We will have Chapel at 10:00 & 11:20 on Monday as a chance to welcome you to Spring semester and take 
communion together.
Monday Night Pursuit | "Citizens" from Mars Hill will be leading us in an all-worship Pursuit. Pre-service prayer begins 
at 8:30 and Pursuit will begin at 9:00.
Wednesday | Dr. Drivdahl will kick-off our series in Psalms by teaching from one of her favorites!
Friday | You will have the opportunity to hear from the heart of your student leaders, NUSG & NUMA as they give 
vision for the semester and how you can get involved.

For Reality | January 23rd | 7PM
For Reality is a one-night-only event to educate and expose the students of NU about the injustices that exist in the 
greater Seattle area and propel them to mission. We have partnered with eight local nonprofits including the Genesis 
Project, World Vision and Union Gospel mission to help in this endeavor. During the event, students will get a chance to 
view some of NU's most talented artists perform an artistic expression of what each of the nonprofits do. Acts will 
highlight issues such as human trafficking, abortion, foster children and homelessness.

Life Groups
Whether you have been a student at Northwest for a while or are new to NU, if you are interested in getting involved in 
Life Groups or leading a Life Group, email lifegroups@northwestu.edu or stop by the Campus Ministries Office and grab 
an application! We will announce all LifeGroup opportunities on January 27th.

Blessings, 
Pastor Phil
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